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Rates Due: 1 July 2023 
to 31 December 2023

Council advises that rate notices for the 
period 1 July 2023 to 31 December 2023 
were issued to ratepayers on 30 August 
2023.  

30 August 2023

Rates are due 5.00pm Friday 29 September 2023. 

To ensure you don't miss the discount, please consider BPay and 
EFT payment clearance timeframes. Rates notices were posted to 
ratepayers at their last known address. It is the responsibility of the 
property owner to advise Council of any change of address. 
Ratepayers who do not receive a rate notice are encouraged to 
contact Council to receive a copy.

Please note that rates notices can now be emailed. If you would 
like to receive your rates notice via email you can register for 
e-Rates at https://quilpie.qld.gov.au/register-for-erates/. If you are 
experiencing financial difficulty and cannot pay the rates in full by 
the due date, you can apply to Council to enter into a payment 
arrangement to pay rates in smaller, regular payments. For further 
information please contact Council's Customer Service Centre on 
(07) 4656 0500.


